Hermantown Star								VIA EMAIL
4940 Lightning Dr.
Hermantown, MN 55811

Please publish the following notice in the August 29, 2024 issue of the Hermantown Star:

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Hermantown Board of Appeals & Adjustments on September 10, 2024 beginning at 5:00 PM at the Hermantown City Hall, 5105 Maple Grove Road to consider the following:

[bookmark: _GoBack]An application by Todd Pelkey/Northwoods Sod for a 50-foot variance request from the 150-foot building setback associated with a Natural Environment Shoreland Area.  The property is located at 3688 Midway Road and is located in a BLM, Business Light Manufacturing zoning district.


This notice is being provided to properties within 350 feet of the proposed project pursuant to City ordinances.  Please feel free to share this notice with others if you feel they would be interested in making comments with respect to the proposed project.

Attendance at the Hermantown’s September 10, 2024 Board of Appeals & Adjustment’s meeting may be attended in person and will also be conducted remotely, utilizing the platform “Zoom” – which allows the public to view and/or hear the meeting from their phone or computer.  The link to the meeting can be found on the City of Hermantown’s webpage. 


 								Alissa Wentzlaff, City Clerk
										City of Hermantown

									     AFFIDAVIT REQUIRED


Please acknowledge receipt of this request by return email.  Thanks!
Mary Melde, Administrative Assistant

